
Good morning, today is Thursday, June 7th 
 
Semester One Art Students: If you had art in the Middle School Art Show it is ready for you  to pick 
up!  Please  see Mrs. Hines in the Art Room at the end of the day to retrieve your artwork to take home! 
 

Have you checked the new and improved lists in the Commons to see if you bought a 
yearbook?  If not, there’s still time!  If you don’t see your name, you can sign up on the waiting 
list until 12:15 on Friday. 
 
The Special Olympics committee meets after school today.  If you need to take the activity bus 
be sure to sign up or arrange a ride home. 
 

8th and 7th grade Gateway Football starts on the second day of school. For those current 6th and 
7th graders interested in joining the Gridiron Guardians in fall there will be an important 
informational meeting after school today in Mr. Steve Baker’s room. You NEED to sign up for 
the 4 pm activity bus as the meeting will finish at 3:50. Meet your coaches and get a head start 
on the season! 
 
Remember those library books! All library materials are due this Friday. 
 
An important announcement that today is the last day for study hall for this school year.  
 
Please remember that Friday is a 12:15 early release day.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


